
 

 

Good Afternoon EGA Families:  

Just want to stay in touch and let you know where we stand right now. It seems 
like things are constantly changing. 

With President Trump just announcing that we are under a “shelter in place” 
order, which currently runs through April 30th, we will definitely not be able to 
open the first of April as we had hoped.  Tuitions will NOT be charged while 
Elevate is closed.  Just want to thank you for sticking with us through this very 
trying time.  All gymnasts that remain enrolled will keep their spot(s) in their 
current classes/teams.  When we are able to re-open, your monthly fee will be 
pro-rated for the number of weeks left in the month.  Oh, and do not forget, 
you are going to be able to make-up all classes missed in March.  Once again, 
thank you for your continued support.  Our thoughts are with all of you and 
your families in hopes that all are staying healthy. 

We thought that with everyone getting restless at home, we are offering a 
solution and putting together some at-home simple exercise programs that are 
easy and fun for the whole family.  You can find the videos on our Facebook and 
Instagram page.  
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